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Pupils of 
the week 

Bonnie Moor 

Ava Austick 

Vienna Grange   

Elena Bartliff 

Darcie Savvery 

Charlie Harrison 

Sonny-Pele      

Savvery 

Carys Kelly 

Arthur Jones 

 

 

Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked…

Why is it           

important for    

children to be 

safely secured in 

a car seat or    

booster seat 

whilst travelling in 

a car?  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

Thank you to our amazing kitchen staff for a great Match Day Special lunch today!  

Thank you to everyone for another brilliant week. I cannot believe how hard 

everyone is working! Three cheers for Roseberry!                        Mrs Channing                                        

September       

classes               

We will be letting 

children know who 

their September 

classteacher will be 

by notifying them 

via their Teams  

account on 16th 

July. Their school 

report will also be 

uploaded onto 

Teams on this day. 

Here is the school 

organisation for the 

next academic 

year: 

EYFS: Mrs Barker 

Y1: Mrs Gilpin 

(maternity cover) 

and Miss Harmar 

(when she returns 

from maternity 

leave) 

Y2: Mrs Sellers 

Y3/4: Miss Burley 

Y3/4: Mrs Charlton 

and Mrs Weyell 

Y4/5: Mrs Davies 

Y5: Mr Moore 

Y6: Mrs Murton 

Clubs 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday  

3.20pm - 4.20pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Davies’ class and Mrs 

Murton’s class   

Athletics 

(free) 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

 

12.00 - 12.30pm 

Mr Bourne’s class  

Mrs Davies /                      

Mrs Murton’s class 

 

Gardening 

(free) 

Thursday 

3.10pm - 4.30pm 

Miss Tucker 

Mr Bourne’s class 

 

Sports 

(Charge applies) 

Friday 

3.00pm - 4.00pm 

Mark Shimwell 

Mrs Gilpin’s class and Mrs 

Kearns’ class   

                  Celebrating the end of an era!                       
This week, Year Six children have had a brilliant week!     

They started the week performing their end of year           
production, kindly filmed by Dan Brookes. We can’t wait for 

the film preview - we have popcorn at the ready!                  
On Thursday and Friday, they experienced fun days,          

including activities outdoors and in their marquee classroom, 
kindly funded by RAFT and erected by Doug and Ben        

Ferguson, Steve Lasky, Marc Mason and Ceri Tate. During 
Thursday evening, they had a gorgeous BBQ, supplied and 
subsidised by Damon Wright, and a fabulous (free) disco, 

with thanks to John Hornby. Year Six then camped in school 
overnight, looked after by Mrs Murton, Mrs Barker, Miss 

Charlton and Mr Murton (I slept in my office!). What amazing 
adults we have within our school family and community!    

Well done to the children who were so much fun to be with, 
making memories for us all to treasure! 



Evie’s Walking Wish 

Evie Healey is a former pupil at Roseberry Academy. It has always been her dream to be able to walk 
more easily, like everyone else, without stares and to be able to keep up with her friends and twin sister. 
She would love to be able to put her socks and shoes on without a struggle, and be able to walk without 

the pain and stiffness that her cerebral palsy causes.  

Evie is now 18 and has been offered life changing surgery to achieve her dream. Unfortunately, this is not 
available on the NHS so her family is trying to raise the funds so that she can have the operation in Au-

gust. It would be her dream come true to have the procedure before she starts university! 

If you would like to take part in this fundraising, it is really         
simple…. just get walking! You could walk to school, hike up 
Roseberry topping, take the dog for a stroll on the beach, or      

anywhere your legs take you!  

Any donations would be gratefully accepted at : 

https://uk.gofundme.com/f/evies-walking-wish-for-life-changing-
surgery?qid=7983f4156c6b8494859dccd2ec744cd0 

Thank you!                                                                                                                   

Welcome to our family!                                                                                                       

Thank you to our September Year Three intake children and parents for attending our online Parents’  

Information evening on Wednesday. We hope the information shared was useful. The presentation has 

been uploaded onto Teams and our website for your future reference. 

                                                             Important dates                                                                                                                                         

14th July: Marwood Y2 playdate / getting to know Roseberry session after school                                                         

16th July: Children’s end of year reports will be posted in their assignments on Teams, along with                      

information re which class they will be in when we return in September                                                                         

21st July: RAFT Sponsored fun sports event with large inflatables - more info to follow                                          

23rd July: 9.30am Leavers’ assembly via Teams (everyone’s welcome to attend via our Teams             

assemblies channel)                                                                                                                                                              

23rd July: Break up for the holiday! Children return to school on 7th September 2021 

Please remember to let us know straight away if your child has symptoms of Covid, or tests positive. 

!! A message from the Police !!                                                                                              

For months, we have been outside school encouraging safe parking and educating drivers about where 

they are and are not allowed to park. Please note that from September, we will be move from                

encouragement and education to enforcement, issuing fines for parking offences. 

Global Council Top Tip                                                                                                      

Remember to turn lights and electrical appliances off when you’re not using them - 

save electricity to save the planet!                                                  

        Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              

This week, our lunchtime award goes to Robert Clemmit and Lilly-Rose White            

for amazing manners! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              
This week’s award goes to Hudson Blair and Sophia Maylard for being kind and thoughtful  

towards their friends.                                                                                                       
It also goes to the staff, RAFT members and members of the wider community who have 

worked so very hard to make our Year Six production, fun days, disco and sleepover possible.  


